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2025 Newmark K-8 Summer Reading Program

Dear Newmark K-8 Parents,

As we head into summer break, we encourage all students to continue growing as readers by engaging with books that are
both enjoyable and meaningful. Summer reading is a wonderful opportunity for students to explore personal interests through
high-quality literature.

This year, ALL students, regardless of ESY participation, are required to read at least one book by author Sarah
Weeks from the provided K-8 reading list below and available on our website.

e Students attending ESY will receive their selected books in advance, and these will be available in their
classrooms on the first day of ESY.
e Students who are NOT attending ESY can purchase their own book from any preferred bookstore.

Sarah Weeks is an award-winning author of more than sixty books for young readers. Her work spans early readers, picture
books, chapter books and novels. Her acclaimed young adult novel So B. It was a New York Times bestseller, earned the 2004
Parents' Choice Gold Award, and was adapted into a feature film starring Alfre Woodard and Talitha Bateman. Her books have
sold over three million copies and have been translated into multiple languages.

We are excited to welcome Ms. Weeks to Newmark School on Thursday, October 16, 2025, where she will lead a special
workshop for all K-8 students.

In the first few weeks of the school year, students will be assigned to write a letter to Ms. Weeks, reflecting on their personal
connection with the book they chose to read over the summer.

*Please make sure your child brings their summer reading book on the first day of school. Your support and
encouragement will help make this a rewarding and enjoyable experience. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us or
visit our

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina M. Borea


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lV1ynAOBdXrrR1iF4C6YZA~~/AAAAARA~/czI4L8rT0-lr-TVX50TXyzzMrCDh4P7PVSDdI1HQk-k1RGq82ZUQV3NX_jGiXG_Ozyb201RvW3uN46FF4CyfOW24jn8V4dV8SI3obkMWI7sTTPHlnv5F9QoFXMipVSHiGVjNmsS5ygMVgovdiTFD5SQgSD4NeRIH-XtPRUxCBHw~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cT3UpKcrQtYjrlg0OOdn5g~~/AAAAARA~/O7f_IZmWCDQ-m0ZbfH2avDtwdxzr7IA1pZSMQOIWS6iPKX-9J5FAZBm3DkXOr1Hd6lsFHqnCzQLzSIJWGsGaabV60CvS98jh21WHf0ZQGSj0tawmtOFOTsZMZYhlsRYmwFZw7VBBPLgp8sCgUXTISg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/f7OOBtsUxM-FzN4ISX9mgg~~/AAAAARA~/ZkphUKUyY0JWiPYmXDVoq34xkIvLJo-d9fI8dXiJ3HNBl2S6b2Nw7_3S6vLq5ZfCoq0s4bclnH-mP2gcjqOV1ifcG6iaxSfAZdYFX1fVVr9aq_T8wgZu0rluWPrKLcMHeDJZDSJT-ibp_R1uy09xm8427QAMY2GtldC6BIxEJpm5H_ua2I-G9mqvvWfHyMFzld4vEBQRRJmtN5fKd1V0bg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Crz47XPJ8BS-JqMSjzIk4A~~/AAAAARA~/SLLLS7svdea7ODLePpHrYhqbI6qFtA7p78T4XHae-IASWXcBojNwML-CukUy21dV9iBx5BBSO5Rqvdf9y-KwXCFFdj3z8F9ab4_BVMdsWN8XUTSFmRJnb-P66h0gfpKX-75UmF5UX2szjmczPQGMLzjt8Ykj4kjA9S1OIMztLUDjrzcMEG4RTKpoK_1EUWR5b1S0CnOdTJ834Foj-vVXrA~~
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